
Dear Nello,
THANK YOU kindly for doing my hair for my wedding on 29/07/10, it was a 
pleasure to work with you, you did a fantastic job and i was extremely happy 
with my hair on the day.You made me and my bridesmade very at ease and 
relaxed the morning of the wedding.Thank you also for the delicious bottle 
of prosecco!

I will be adding a testimonial to Marco web site(and a lovely picture of you!) 
and i promise to praise your work highly.Continue your great work at 
making brides feel wonderful on their wedding day!
Best wishes

Sheena.

 
Sheena & Kayvahn
Villa Baroncino
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